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Davis Branch Library Parking Lot Closed June 8-14   
 
(Woodland, CA) – The parking lot for the Mary L. Stephens Branch Library in Davis will be 
inaccessible June 8 through 14 due to resealing and restriping work.  The library will maintain regular 
open hours during the parking lot closure and will still be holding the first summer reading program, the 
Magical Wonders Magic Show, featuring magician Jon Lopez, on Wednesday, June 13 at 3:00 p.m. 
  
For safety purposes, the library’s parking lot is being resealed, slurried and restriped for additional 
directional signage and control of traffic patterns.  An attempt to complete this project earlier in the 
spring was unsuccessful due to inclement weather.  Warm late spring weather will ensure appropriate 
curing of the asphalt.  Additionally, the closure has been scheduled for after the end of the school year 
so as not to inconvenience parents who use the library parking lot for school drop off and pick up.  
 
Beyond the Davis Branch Library parking lot closure, the Davis High School and Veterans Memorial 
Center parking lots remain closed due to construction.  Street parking and the North Davis Elementary 
lot are available for the public. As a result of these parking lot closures, Davis Library Branch patrons 
are encouraged to walk, bike or ride the bus to the library. 
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